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August 29, 2023 
 
Dear ENERGY STAR Set-Top Box (STB) Partner or Other Interested Stakeholder: 
 
This letter serves as a reminder that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)'s sunset of the ENERGY 
STAR specification for STB products takes effect September 29, 2023. All STB partners must cease use of the 
ENERGY STAR name and ENERGY STAR mark in association with all STB products, including on products, 
web pages, and other collateral materials as of this date. 
 
EPA appreciates the efforts of STB product partners to advance a cleaner environment through the ENERGY 
STAR Program and applauds your success in moving the market towards greater energy efficiency. Please 
send any questions to STBs@energystar.gov. Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

  

Ann Bailey, Chief 
ENERGY STAR Labeling Branch 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
  

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov 

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. To manage the types of emails you receive from 
ENERGY STAR, visit the subscription center. 
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